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Dr. David Sleppin
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Fax: 201 / 840 - 7754

130 Hamilton Avenue
dsleppin@fairviewps.org
Fairview, N.J.  07022
                                                                                             September 28, 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian,
The Fairview School District will be providing parents /guardians with information on any State Assessment or commercially-developed standardized assessment that will be administered during the current 2020-2021 school year. The information is attached to this letter. 
The information will include:

· The subject area of the assessment and grade levels covered by the assessment;
· The date or range of potential dates for the administration of the assessment;
· The time allotted for the student to take and complete the assessment;

· Any accommodations or accessibility options available to the students;

· Information on how and when the student and his/her parent or guardian can access both sample questions and answers to the assessment and the student’s results; and

· Whether the assessment is required by State or federal government, or both.
The district will provide information to explain the NJSLA (New Jersey Student Learning Assessment) grades 3-8 assessment, ACCESS for ELL’s grades K-8 (English Language Learners Test) and NJSLA-S Science Test for grades 5 & 8 to district parents and the school community. If you have any questions, please contact the main office of your child’s school.
Sincerely,

Dr. David Sleppin
Superintendent of Schools
